
Memo
To: Qualified Basketball Teams and Championship Hosts
Date: March 11, 2024
From: Brad Van Raalte, Assistant Executive Director
cc: John Paton, Executive Director
Re: Basketball Provincial Registration

Due to the time constraints, the ASAA office has decided to have schools use this google form to

submit their provincial basketball championship rosters. Qualified teams, please fill in this form

as soon as you are able. I know that some of you already submitted all your information via the

SRS, and I apologize that you are now having to register twice.

You will notice that the form did not ask for your logo or your team picture; please ensure that

you go into the SRS to upload those (this function is working).

Hosts, you will receive these responses from the office as soon as possible.

Thank you for your flexibility and your understanding.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeX1A4DNc8ScGxQxpXY06nUwaquci1pbX2V0Ah5pzWQiYhQcA/viewform?usp=sf_link

